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14th March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

YEAR 11 YEARBOOK 

I am pleased to offer you the opportunity to purchase a copy of the Year 11 Yearbook, which will 
serve as a wonderful keepsake of your child’s time at KJS. This yearbook will include memories, photos, 
and special messages, making it a lasting reminder of this important milestone. 
 
The cost of the yearbook is £14.25 per copy. Payment for the yearbook will be available online through 
ParentPay, starting Monday 17th March (www.parentpay.com). Please note that the deadline for 
payment is 12 noon Friday 4th April. After this date, no further orders can be accepted, so we 
encourage you to place your order before the deadline. 
 
We are expecting the yearbooks to be delivered in time for our Leavers' Assembly, which will take 
place on the afternoon of Friday 23rd May. The yearbook will be distributed to students at this time, 
and we are excited for them to have a physical reminder of their time here at KJS. 
 
If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me directly at 

atkinsona@king-james.co.uk. 

Thank you for your support, and I look forward to celebrating this special occasion with your child. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Atkinson    Miss Bramham  Mrs White 
Associate Assistant Head  Year Manager   Year Manager    
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